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2013 Wisconsin Act 3 

[Assembly Bill 3] 

 

Veterinarians-Prescription Drug 
Monitoring Program 

 

Under current law, the Pharmacy Examining Board (the “Board”) is required to establish a 

program for monitoring the dispensing of prescription drugs.  Under the program, a pharmacist or 

practitioner must generate a record documenting each dispensing of a prescription drug covered by the 

program that is not dispensed directly to a patient.  Each record is required to be delivered to the Board.  

Under prior law, licensed veterinarians were included as practitioners subject to this program.  Act 3 

exempted licensed veterinarians from the requirements of this program. 

Effective date:  March 28, 2013.  

Prepared by:  Larry A. Konopacki, Senior Staff Attorney April 19, 2013 
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